
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term. It has been lovely to meet you during 
your Year 11 assemblies and careers fairs at your school, and we hope you have started 
thinking about the routes you may wish to take after your GCSEs. With A Levels, T Levels, 
vocational courses, and apprenticeships to choose from, the options can be overwhelming. 
Please do get in touch or attend one of our Open Events if you have any questions about what 
to study after Year 11, as we are here to help you find the perfect course!

HELLO!

OPEN EVENTS

April 2024

/life-at-petroc/advice-guidance/open-events/?utm_source=homepage&utm_medium=web&utm_campaign=appsopen_25




If you require any further support or would like a tour or visit of the campus, please contact 
schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk and we can arrange a convenient time.  

Best wishes,

Heather & Aimee
School Liaison
schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk

BOOK A TOUR

PETROCOFFICIALPETROC OFFICIAL PETROCTV @PETROCOFFICIAL

APPRENTICESHIP TALENT POOL

At Petroc, we have a team you can speak with to support you throughout your journey of 
finding an employment opportunity. There are regular drop-in appointments, which can be 
booked online to discuss your options. Advice can be provided on the following:

•	 Careers Skills (interview skills, application skills, CV writing skills)

•	 Skills scanning

•	 Apprenticeship job search and applications

•	 Apprenticeship FAQs

Upcoming dates for the Talent Pool, available between 3.00-6.00pm include: 

 Please click here to book an appointment

Thursday 6 February 2025

Thursday 6 March 2025

Thursday 3 April 2025

Thursday 1 May 2025

mailto:schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk
mailto:schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk
/talent-pool/
https://www.facebook.com/ThisIsPetroc/
https://www.instagram.com/petrocofficial/
https://www.youtube.com/user/PetrocTV
https://www.tiktok.com/@petrocofficial



